
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of February 10, 2012, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Teresa Velazquez, President
Alyssa Ginevra, Vice President of Student Events
Sharon Jones, Vice President of Student Governance
Robyn Vetuskey, Adult/Evening Student Coordinator
Cynthia Smith, Civic Engagement Coordinator
Derrick Justice, Diversity Coordinator
Desiree Jeffers, Elections Coordinator
Eric Muhammad, Multiple Campus Coordinator
Carlos Suarez, Publicity Coordinator
Lisa Good, Roundtable Coordinator
Ailanda Martinez, Social Activities Coordinator
Shawnitea Thompson, Committee Member

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT (EXCUSED)
Veronica Alexander, Budget Coordinator

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT (UNEXCUSED)
Tianna Washington, Committee Member

OTHERS PRESENT
Jacob Baxter, Campus Ambassadors Club
Stacy Blanding, Honorable Women Club Secretary General
Valerie Cunningham, Honorable Women Club President
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Michael Johnson, Campus Ambassadors Club Advisor
Janel Kemp, Campus Ambassadors Club
Trelawney McKnight, Honorable Women Club Advisor
Antoine Reeves, Black Student Union Treasurer
Lisa Wallace, Campus Center Coordinator
Greg Wilson, Campus Center Operations Coordinator
Tracy Wyant, DCC Faculty Member

The meeting was called to order at 12:15 p.m. 
The minutes of the February 3 meeting were approved.

SPEAK TO SEGA

Ms. Wallace presented information on Jamie Nabozny, proposed speaker for Enough Is Enough Week. Funds are being contributed 
by various clubs and departments to cover the speaking fee. A motion was made by Ms. Velazquez and seconded by Ms. Martinez to 
approve $1000 towards Mr. Naboznyʼs speaking fee. Motion approved.

Ms. Wyant presented information on the Democracy Commitment Committee and requested SEGA̓ s support and assistance 
publicizing events being held March 5 and 6 to promote voting and the democratic process; SEGA̓ s consensus was affirmative. 

Campus Ambassadors Club representatives Ms. Kemp and Mr. Baxter presented their constitution for chartering. SEGA will review 
the constitution and vote on it at next weekʼs meeting.

A motion was made by Ms. Jeffers and seconded by Ms. Martinez to approve the amended amendments to the Honorable Women 
Club constitution and bylaws. Motion approved.

Ms. Jones presented a compilation of SEGA motions from the beginning of the academic year along with other documents to promote 
efficiency at meetings.
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NEW BUSINESS

Ms. Velazquez announced a new initiative whereby all SEGA Coordinators and committee members will report to the Vice President 
of Governance.

SEGA members provided feedback regarding conference preferences for spring semester.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Ms. Jones reported on the programming budget for the 2011-12 year, including funds spent thus far and funds remaining. A motion 
was made by Ms. Velazquez and seconded by Ms. Martinez to approve the report. Motion approved.

The food service waiver for the Soul Food Buffet on February 27 has been approved.

Ms. Ginevra reported on the SUNY Palooza lobbying effort being held in Albany on March 6. 

ADVISORS  ̓REPORTS

Dr. Kenneth Humphrey
Commended the group on staying constructive.

Lisa Wallace
Eligible student leaders will be nominated for Whoʼs Who Among Students in American Junior Colleges. Students must supply 
additional information by February 15.

The meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m.
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator


